
We value open and respectful communication with parents and carers, to support student learning.
We will:
•	 keep you informed about your child’s wellbeing and learning 
•	 offer parent/carer-teacher interviews twice per year
•	 participate in pre-organised meetings for complex or sensitive issues
•	 provide school updates and opportunities for feedback.

Find out more about communication in Queensland state schools:  
https://education.qld.gov.au/parents-and-carers/positive-school-culture
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